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 Attendance 
We have awarded certificates for attendance of 
over 98% today.  Well done to the 123 children 
who received them. A fantastic achievement. 
 
Water Bottles 
Please can you make sure your child brings an 

appropriate water bottle to school, labelled with 

their name.  

Sports Week Awards 
What a fantastic time we all had during sports week! 
All of the children were amazing and showed such 
brilliant skill and effort. Well done to everyone 
involved. 

Here are the medal winners: 
 
EYFS 
Gold – Ella, George, Tegan, Freddie, Noah, Ousman, 

Daisy, Poppy 

Silver – Isabelle, Mollie, Anwen, Sulayman, Wilf, 

Reem, Zainab 

Bronze – Anaya, Robyn, Ari, Esther, Mariyah 

Year 1 
Gold – Rebecca, Abubakr, Aideh, Jay, Bella, Aariz, 

Sienna, Jack 

Silver – Aleeza, Huntar, Manahal, Gael, Louie, 

Jamillah, Maheen, Arham 

Bronze – Irum, Mustafa, Lillian, Mubeen, Luca, Aria 

Year 2 
Gold – Alex, Appol, Dawid, Isabelle, Sofia, Rosie, 

Amenah, Porscha, Lyla 

Silver – Emma, Ava, Mehrose, Bradley, Imaan, Robin, 

Jake, Daniel 

Bronze – Caitlin, Maria, Artur, Freya, Mustafa, Oakley, 

Luna, Benita 

Year 3 

Gold – Luke, Reegan, George, Cayle, Hollie, Sophia, 

Dylan 

Silver – Musa, David, Eliza, Freddie, Jenson, Joseph, 

Jainabu 

Bronze – Hafsa, Aisha, Phoebe, Naomi, Jayden, Alex, 

Brantas 

Year 4 

Gold – Charlie, Benj, Adam, Rokas, Mahamadou, 

Sienna, Mia Rose, Zoya 

Silver – Halima, Zoya, Alice, Charlie, Dina, Dexter, 

Sophie 

Bronze – Milly, Zachary, Ellsie, Hammad, Huzaifa, 

Oliver, Oscar 

Year 5 

Gold – Thomas, Billy-Joe, Mustafa, Emily, Isabel, 

Joshua, Archie 

Silver – Leo, Freddie, Zayne, Olive, Avand, Amelia, 

Alice 

Bronze – Alfie, Jessica, Keira, Phoebe, Tilly, Alex, 

Thiago 

Year 6 
Gold – Ewan, Belle, Enija, Bryony, Theo, Reenie 

Silver – Hawwa, Henry, Isla, Pari, William, James 

Bronze – Aimee, Frankie, Olivia, Junior, Lucy, Jawad, 

Reegan 

EAL Celebrations 

Our children who 

access our English 

as an Additional 

Language 

programme 

celebrated the end 

of the year in style. 

Thank you 

We would like to thank Moira Hunt who has 

supported the school for over a year. We wish her 

Good Luck in her future ventures. 

We also wish staff and children who are leaving us, all 

the love and best wishes in all that they do in the 

future. 

Have  wonderful, safe and happy Summer and we will 

see you for a brand new year on Wednedsay 6th 

September. 

Kind regards  

Sandal Castle Staff 

 


